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Certificate of Appreciation

awarded to

Geoffrey Ferench Roderiguez Manoppo

for his participation as a Member of Event Division on the Accounting Gathering 2023 of

“One Fine Day”

conducted by Harapan Bangsa Accounting Student Association on 20 & 21 May 2023

Harapan Bangsa Business School
Head of
Accounting Department

lh

Dr. Bobby W. Saputra, CA., CFP®, QFE®, CSRA.

Director of Student Affairs and
Career Resource Center

Please scan this QR code Yoyok Yusman Gamaliel, S.T., M.Eng.
to verify this certificate




